ROBSON RANCH WOMEN'S CLUB LUNCHEON

May 7, 2018

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women's Club was held Monday May 7, 2018 at the Robson Ranch Clubhouse. President Mary Ornberg called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm. New members and first time attendees were asked to introduce themselves sharing from where they moved and where they live in Robson Ranch. Those celebrating May birthdays were recognized as well.

Barbara Roberts received special recognition as she moves after 18 years of living at Robson Ranch. She was one of the first members of the Women's Club plus an active Kiwanas member and Material Girl. She will be missed.

President Ornberg provided the following committee updates:

Membership 468 memberships have been paid for 2018. Remember luncheon and membership checks must be written separately for accounting purposes.

Treasurer	Current Balance	\$22536
	Non Operating Funds	\$16855
	Carry Over Funds	\$ 2500
	Available Funds	\$ 3170

39 members paid their luncheon by Paypal this month. The test has proved successful and will continue to be available going forward.

Service Donations today totaled \$568 to the Denton Community Food Center.

Hospitality Thanks to all of today's volunteers

Greeters Nancy Myers, Geraldine Gawle, Hedy Brooks, Carol Cooley, Patti Dalzell and Mary Ann Carroll

Table Decorators Kasey Miller, Brenda McKenzie and Kris Tarczon

Special Projects Sally Hampton thanked her committee for a successful day trip to Hugo Oklahoma to visit Elephant Sanctuary and Showman's Rest. The next trip will be the Dallas Arboretum November 29.

Welcome A social get together will be held May 14 at the Grill Lounge from 5-7pm. Bobbie Hardt and her committee are hosting the event and all are welcome.

Ways and Means Theresa Peoples and her committee have done a great job planning the inaugural Home and Garden Show June 2 at the Clubhouse. Joyce Ambre and Joyce Frye secured the raffle prize an outdoor water feature donated by Justin Ace Hardware. Volunteers are needed to help that day and can sign up after the Juncheon.

Sunshine Pink sheets are available on each table to request a card be sent to anyone facing a current health or other challenge.

Programs – Programs Chair Rebecca Bafford announced the June Program will feature Dawn Thurston Gaston, owner of Las Muses Vintage Boutique. Her staff will model fashions from the 40's, 50's and 60's.

Entertainment was provided by comedian Dorie McLemore. Ms. McLemore has performed throughout the Metroplex and been featured on America's Funniest Home Videos. She provided a hilarious rendition of everyday situations to which we could all relate.

The meeting adjourned at 1:40 pm

Respectfully Submitted

Martha Butz

May 8, 2018